
RFP LASC-2018-04 
INDEPENDENT LEGAL CONSULTANT FOR THE  

COURT CASE MANAGEMENT INFORMATION SYSTEMS OFFICE 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A CONTRACT 

 

The Supreme Court of Louisiana, Office of the Judicial Administrator is pleased to 
announce that Aimée Chopin has been selected to receive the award of RFP No. 
LASC-2018-04, to serve as an independent legal consultant for the Court Case 
Management Information Systems Office.  

On behalf of the Louisiana Supreme Court, we thank everyone for their time and 
effort in preparation of proposals. Should you have any questions concerning this 
announcement, please contact, Caitlin Morgenstern, Staff Attorney, at 504-310-
2550.  


